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From: shawhousworks@gmail.com <shawhouseworks@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 9, 2020 8:59 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Case No: 19CUP-00000-00004

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Re: Helicopter Permits
I am writing in expressing my opinion regarding helicopter permits.
Once you start this permitting, we will turn into a view full of noise and loss of privacy.

If it is good for one, then it will be good for all. | have 4 acres, live on Shepard Mesa and for sure can land a helicopter in
our level back yard.

What would that be like?
What if we all had room and a need?
Is it fare for just a few people to have this privilege?

What if we join with our nice neighbors who may get permitted and we all land on that pad, will we need a traffic
controller?

You can see this might be a real problem...I live in Carpinteria to get away from ali that type of activity.
Please think about making this Permit Helicopter a true NO.

Thank you for excepting my note.

Sincerely,

Janet Shaw
805-635-4485



